
2021 Election Report 
August 1, 2022 Assembly Meeting 

 
 
The annual Municipal Election will be held Tuesday, October 4, 2022.   
 
1.  This year’s ballot will provide for the election of:   23 elected positions as follows: 
 
   One Mayor:  One – 3 year term 
   Two Assembly Members:   Two - 3 year terms 
   Two School Board Members:  Two - 3 year terms 
   Three Hospital Board Members:  Three - 3 year terms 
   Four Planning Commissioners:  Two - 3 year terms; One – 2 year term; One – 1 year term 
   Two Harbor Board Members:  Two - 3 year terms 
   Three Library Board Members:  Two- 3 year terms; One – 1 year term 
   Four Parks & Recreation Board Members:  Two - 3 year terms; One – 2 year term; One – 1 year term 
   Two Public Safety Board Members:  Two - 3 year terms 
  
2.  There are three propositions on the October 4th ballot – all regarding changes to the Borough 
Charter: 
 
Proposition #1 will decide whether Charter Section 14.02A(3) and (4), Services to be Provided Only by 
Service Area, shall be amended to allow for collection of solid waste and extension of utility services 
outside of a Service Area when such collection or utility extension is requested and voluntarily paid for 
by the owner of the property to receive such service.   
 
Proposition #2 will decide whether Charter Section 19.03A, Personal Financial Interest and Nepotism, 
shall be amended to provide that after disclosure of substantial financial interest in a subject before the 
Assembly, Board or Commission to which an elected borough officer belongs, the elected borough 
officer must receive approval to participate in any official action regarding the subject from the majority 
of the body rather than the majority of the assembly as currently written. 
 
Proposition #3 will decide whether Charter Section 11.13E, Purchasing; Contracting, shall be amended 
to allow borough employees and officials to participate in borough property sales when conducted by 
outcry auction 
  
3.  I have not begun my search for Borough residents willing to serve as Election Officials for the 
October 4th Municipal Election but will do so very soon and will bring a list to you for approval at a future 
Assembly meeting.   
 
With that said, I ask anyone interested in serving this year to contact me at 907-772 -5405 or 
dthompson@petersburgak.gov.   
 
 
 
Debra K. Thompson 
Borough Clerk 
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